
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/14/2010 12:02:36 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Smart Meter Opt-Out

We should schedule a conference call this afternoon to discuss what we know so that you can make a 
decision. I'd like to include Kirk and Joe Malkin, maybe a few other technical experts. Pick a time that 
works for you and Frank.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 11:57 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Smart Meter Opt-Out

Where is this now, internally over there?
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